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To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
From: Steven Archibald, Assistant Superintendent  
  
Date: April 26, 2016 
 
Subject: Board of Education Policy GAAA and Policy JAB 
 
The statement below needs to be added to Board of Education Policy GAAA - 
Nondiscrimination and Policy JAB - Nondiscrimination on the Basis of Handicap - 
Section 504. 
 
This revision addresses Corrective Action #2:  Livonia Public Schools must revise their 
grievance procedure to provide accurate information regarding filing a complaint with 
the USDOE/OCR from the Civil Rights Compliance Review Report. 
 

“A person is not required to use the procedure outlined above and may instead 
file a complaint directly with the U.S. Department of Education Office for Civil 
Rights, 600 Superior Avenue East, Suite 750, OH 44114-2611.” 

 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information. 
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Attachments 
 
c: J. Taiariol, Ph.D., Director Student Services 
 D. Whinnery, Director Human Resources  


